

#### **All Saints Church Newsletter**

#### **Worship Matters**

Next Sunday 3rd September 2023 Creationtide begins

A service of Morning Prayer for use at home will be posted on the website.

8am Holy Communion

10am Holy Communion with all ages together

Come to consider transition and how we carry ourselves through times of change,

inspired by Exodus 3:1-15

Noon Baptism of Logan Holland

6.30pm Evening Prayer



# The Revd Dr Michael Volland is introduced as our new Bishop of Birmingham

Currently Principal of Ridley Hall Cambridge, former Cranmer Hall Tutor in Mission, Michael will be consecrated in November and Installed in the New Year.

We pray for Michael's family's preparation for moving, his preparation for ordination and our preparation to welcome and get to know him. There will no doubt be a flurry of speculations and internet investigations around the Diocese of who he is and what his opinions are on the things each church treasures most. Our newly refreshed statement of values shows clearly what we as a group care about most. I look forward to sharing that with him. We pray for grace and patience as we discover one another's gifts.



#### Margaret Shepherd's Funeral

will be at All Saints on
Thursday 7th September at
noon. All are welcome.

I am grateful that Helen Lloyd is collecting and collating memories of Margaret to include an All Saints tribute in the service. Please send thoughts and recollections to her at

<a href="mailto:</a><a href="mailto:helen.r.lloyd@gmail.com">,</a>

David



# Cycle Church St Catherine Blackwell

A fresh expression of faith that seeks to build a worshipping community which explores Christian life and discipleship through cycling.

Sunday 10<sup>th</sup> **September** and Sunday 8<sup>th</sup> **October - 2pm** 

(refreshments from 1:30 pm)

Starting from **St Catherine Blackwell (B60 1BN)**We will cycle together around the local country lanes.

Our route will be around 20km long. Should you wish to enjoy a longer ride, please consider cycling to and from our start location.

Under 18s must be accompanied by an adult.
All riders need a road-worthy bike and must
wear a helmet.

For more information and to **book** on to the ride, please contact:

Rev Louise Beasley, Curate in Lickey and

Blackwell

revlouisebeasley@gmail.com

#### For our prayers

Please pray for Logan Holland Thompson being baptised on Sunday.

We pray for The Revd Dr Michael Volland, to be our next Bishop.

Among those who are unwell we pray for Roger Tyrrell, Wendy Turner and Mary Cushnie.

Among those who have died we remember Ernie Humpage, Margaret Shepherd and Carol Halsey.

#### Saints Alive magazine

Click here to read all the recent issues



## Do you know someone who would like to receive this newsletter? Do forward it to them

If you have received a forwarded email, click here to subscribe:

SUBSCRIBE TO NEWSLETTER

<parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>
</parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>



### Best wishes, **David** The Revd Canon David Warbrick, Vicar of All Saints Kings Heath

✓ vicar@allsaintschurchkh.org

**(**0121) 444 0260

#### **All Saints Church**

Vicarage Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham United Kingdom







permission for All Saints church to contact you. If you would rather not receive any further emails, please click unsubscribe

You received this email because you gave

below.

<u>Unsubscribe</u>

